Crandall, Ja

From: Niles, Luke T <Luke.T.Niles@windstream.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 10:12 AM

To: Crandall, Jay

Cc: Parris, Kevin J

Subject: RE: Windstream Application: SH 53

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
; sender and know the content is safe. ***
—/EP_-_ Bt
Jay,

We received the permit for aerial work along SH 53 and Hanger Ln in City ROW. From my understanding, most of the
construction is complete, but due to aerial clearance issues with the railroad, we will need to bury the lines under the
railroad instead. | copied the construction manager, Kevin Parris, on this email so he can answer any questions or

address any details | left out. We need to know if this is something we can amend on the current permit.

Thanks,

Luke Niles

Analyst Il - Permitting Team
Consumer - Business - Wholesale
4001 North Rodney Parham Rd
Little Rock, AR 72212

O: 501-748-5893
Luke.T.Niles@Windstream.com

From: Crandall, Jay <Crandalll@cityoflacrosse.org>
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 8:34 AM

To: Niles, Luke T <Luke.T.Niles@windstream.com>
Subject: RE: Windstream Application: SH 53

Yes. Check received — your project can proceed.

From: Niles, Luke T <Luke.T.Niles@windstream.com>
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 8:25 AM

To: Crandall, Jay <Crandalll@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: RE: Windstream Applicationi SH 53

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Jay,
We sent check #1135153, dated 1/14/19 and delivered on 1/15.

Thanks,

Luke Niles



